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From: Bettie <bplecker@ntelos.net>

Sent: Monday, June 30, 2025 2:55 PM

Subject: June News and Notes

Attachments: SEPTIC INSPECTIONS IMPORTANT LAW CHANGE REGARDING SEPTIC INSPECTIONS

EFFECTIVE JULY 1 2025.docx

NEW MEMBERS: Connor Fox-Long and Foster; Shelly Dull-Kline May Realty; Lisa Corideo-KW
Commonwealth; Austin Reed-Real Broker

TRANSFERS/REINSTATEMENTS: Thelma Lou Marshall, reinstated to Kline & Co; Ryan Burks to
Real Broker

Current Primary Membership as of today is 400.
Next Broker Exchange is scheduled for July 7 9:00 at North Ridge Café, Verona

Community Service Committee has chosen Project GROWS and The Verona Community
Center as the two beneficiaries for 2025. We look forward to working with them to
fundraise for their organizations. The REALTOR Ruckus will be held on September 25. Tickets
are on sale at GAAR office and by Committee members. $50 per ticket includes Food Trucks
and 2 Drink tickets.

DEI Panel Session scheduled for July 24 at The Blackburn Inn. Sponsor is Atlantic Builders and
the event is joint with Rockbridge Highlands REALTORS. There will be a drawing for a $125
value Charcuterie board and basket. Register by Eventbrite at
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/dei-panel-discussion-tickets-
1364510610969?aff=oddtdtcreator

New law change regarding septic inspections information is attached. This information is
copied from the New River Valley and Roanoke Associations. Please use the reference links
they have printed for further information.
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